50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place
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www.dunedin.govt.nz

6 May 2015

Dear Mr Kenny,

Thank you for your letter dated 1 May 2015 addressed to the Water and Waste Manager, Dr
Laura McElhone which has been forwarded to me for response,

You have requested again the reasons for the Council deciding to increase the cost of the
black rubbish bags.

I can only repeat the information I provided to you in my previous letter, namely, that Council
(the elected members) set the price for black rubbish bags at the Annual Plan hearings and
decide whether or not an increase in the cost of black plastic rubbish bags is justified. In
setting the price for the black rubbish bags, Council may take into account a wide range of
different factors, not just the actual escalation in operating costs. I can provide no further
information.

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer



83 YA P%/ca

D e A 57016 u

[A M/ﬂ/w Zﬁlé

Dit E. MCELiL, =]

W aACr—— asfc A/'/WL@

D.c.c. )
Fe : Anbbisy Bf"j’// Lost ] nertace.
Desr pr Moo £ [Mnc/

Z»&M&W J wrvte o MS Grace Ochweit @é/wq/ 127~ /e

Wn; w//m the st 6?% (lbbrsh ¢ wy ¢ WMZ £,

MS. Oclowre it has  frld e fiak ﬁ{(, inescrsld wic

IWMiﬁ&d Howeres [ wed, Mﬁ@’wmvtréwﬂs?/%&&m 21l

Wm%ﬁMJPKWWWWMWhM

J
fhem s recorod A whf«wf:‘ PRC itasenzs are ¢ izt

I med v Rns. PWWW@/-//W

Mbchen ave ~ Lopy of A lefer T WDk fo MS Ocferver

V%TM@ 0/ fwp /f/kr/g J have rCecwid /ﬁ/@m fre—




23 April 2015

Mr R V Kenny
88 York Place
Dunedin 9016

Dear Mr Kenny,
Thank you for your letter dated 21 April 2015,

You have requested the 'actual reasons for the Council deciding to increase the cost of the
black rubbish bags when the economists tell us that annual inflation is running at almost
zero'.

I repeat the information I provided to you in my previous letter, namely, that Council decided
that an increase in the cost of black plastic rubbish bags was justified. 1 can provide no
further information.

I have also forwarded your letter to Dr McElhone for noting.

Yours sincerely,

p

Grace Ockwell

A
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3 March 2015

Roy Kenny
88 York Place
Dunedin 9016

Dear Mr Kenny
Black bags for rubbish disposal

I refer to your letters dated 15 February and 1 March 2015 addressed to the Group Manager
of Water and Waste, Dr Laura McElhone, which have been referred to me for response.

I refer particularly to the two questions asked in the last paragraph of your letter of 15
February. In your letter you wrote "The present system for rubbish disposal is inefficient.
Time + time again contractors return to clean up streets the mess left from broken bags. The

increasing cost for doing this being included in their contact but paid by ratepayers." You
then asked the following two questions:

Question 1

Is this the reason why the charge for the 'Black Bags' was recently increased?
Question 2

If not so, how could the increase be justified in these times of almost zero inflation?

Your questions have been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

Response to Questions 1 and 2.

The prices for the black rubbish bags were recently increased as part of the Long Term Plan
process. Council decided that this increase was justified.

Yours sincerely

~Grace Ockwell -~
“ Governance Support Officer





